
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
14th September 2015 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Class 7 Visit to The Great North Museum 
 
On Wednesday 30th September, Class 7 will be visiting the Great North Museum to undertake activities linked 
to our topic work. We will take part in a workshop investigating pre-history and explore the museum itself.  
 
We shall be departing school at 9.00am prompt, to travel on public transport, and the children will return for 
the end of the school day at 3.15pm. 
 
A packed lunch will be required. If your child is entitled to free school meals because you are in receipt of 
benefits or are pupil premium please contact the office to let them know if you would like school to provide 
one no later than Friday 25th September. 
 
School uniform must be worn for this visit and a coat is essential. 
 
In accordance with the 1988 Education Reform Act we can only ask for a voluntary contribution of £1.00 to 
cover the cost of the Metro fare, payable through ParentPay. If it is not possible to fund the trip with voluntary 
contributions then regrettably the trip cannot take place.  If your child is entitled to free school meals because 
you are in receipt of benefits, or are pupil premium, then there will be no charge. 
 
As usual, we rely on parent volunteers to take children on visits; if you are willing to accompany us please let 
the class teacher know as soon as possible. 
 
Please complete and return the slip by Monday 21st September. If you have any queries about the trip, please 
do not hesitate to ask us. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Mrs Nisbet 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Class 7 Trip to The Great North Museum 
 
I give my permission for my child………………………………………………………….. in class………………… 

to go on the visit to The Great North Museum. 

I have paid £1 on ParentPay  

EMERGENCY CONTACT NAME:…………………………………………..RELATIONSHIP……………………………………………..…… 

CONTACT NUMBER………………………………………………… MEDICAL CONDITIONS………………………………………………… 


